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My name is Keane De Freitas and I am testifying in SUPPORT of HCR39. As I said in my previous 
testimony, foster children need all of the support they can get. Hopefully, by raising awareness of foster 
care, the state will be able to increase the number of foster parent. 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify. 


